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From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouser.ca>
To: '"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL @vancouver.ca>
Date: 4/18/2017 3:13:44 PM
Subject: Correction: Rezoning Open House for 58 W Hastings Postponed

Greetings again-

The subject line in my previous email was incorrect. The rezoning open house has been postponed, not the public hearing.
Sorry about that.

Best

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BCV5Y 1V4

604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston

CITY OF
VANCOUVER

From: Johnston, Sadhu

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 2:52 PM

To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL

Cc: City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL; Corporate Management Team (COV) - DL; Hoese, Karen; Harrison, Luke (VAHA)
Subject: Public Hearing for 58 W Hastings Postponed

Greetings Mayor and Council

| am writing to let you know that the rezoning open house for 58 W Hastings Street (VAHA site) that was scheduled for this evening has been
postponed — details and next steps are included below.

Reasons for Postponement:
Vancouver Community College (VCC) has expressed concerns that the rally and march protest planned by Our Homes Can’t Wait
(OHCW) this evening presents a risk to students and others using the campus building (the meeting room is on the 4th floor and is one of
their classrooms, and students will still be in classes).
VCC has cancelled the room booking for this evening’s open house. An alternative venue was explored but space could not be secured.
Without a venue, tonight’s open house has been postponed.

Next steps:
Staff have notified interested residents
Planning staff are preparing a poster for display at VCC this afternoon, noting that tonight’s open house has been postponed and:
o There will be more public consultation on the application - stay tuned for more information
o Application material can be reviewed at vancouver.ca/58whastings and comments can be provided online
o Questions? Please contact the rezoning planner at linda.gillan@vancouver.ca or the applicant at info@chinatownfoundation.org
Housing and Planning staff (with input from Communications and Security) to determine options for public consultation on this project,
including a future open house date and venue.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Best

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BCV5Y 1V4

604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston
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